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SUPPLEMENTAL ANNOUNCEMENT  

IN RELATION TO THE INTERIM RESULTS ANNOUNCEMENT  

FOR THE SIX MONTHS ENDED JUNE 30, 2019 
 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Hua Medicine (the “Company”, and its subsidiaries, 

the “Group”) makes this supplemental announcement further to the Company’s 

announcement dated August 15, 2019 in relation to its interim results for the six months 

ended June 30, 2019 (the “Announcement”).  Unless otherwise defined, capitalized terms 

used in this supplemental announcement shall have the same meanings as those defined in the 

Announcement. 

 

In addition to the information disclosed in the Announcement, the Company wishes to 

provide the shareholders of the Company and the potential investors with the following 

supplementary information: 

 

Subsequent Event 

 

Except as disclosed in the Announcement, no important events affecting the Group have 

occurred subsequent to June 30, 2019. 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

Dr. Li Chen 

Chief Executive Officer and  

Executive Director 

 

Hong Kong, August 23, 2019  
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